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SE.4.23/24 The Sub-Committee 
recommended that 
Councillors be invited to 
attend future Planning 
Resident Engagement 
events. 

Councillor 
Jeet Bains 

SCRER 

Accepted 

Members will be sent invites directly to future 
Resident Association meetings. Previously 
Members have been invited to attend these 

meetings through the Party Whips. 

Heather 
Cheesbrough
, Director of 
Planning & 
Sustainable 

Regeneration 

 N/A Immediate TBC 


